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Tel:02866348598                                       www.stmarysmullymesker.com

Newsletter  – November 2017
School Closings: Autumn Term 

The school will close on Wednesday 20th December at 12.00 noon for the Christmas Break and will re-open on Thursday 4th January 2018.

Fermanagh Ladies –All Ireland Champions

Congratulations to the Fermanagh Ladies who won the All-Ireland last month. Special thanks to Aine and Lisa for bringing in the cup to show us. James Caolan and Darragh are so proud of their Auntie Aine.
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Our Year Five girls holding the cup ….who knows girls in a few years it could be you!!!

November is Anti-Bullying Month here at St Mary’s. 

This month every class will focus on Anti-Bullying, we are going to be working on Celebrating Differences: how we are all unique ,with different talents and gifts yet we are all valuable and bring so much to our school . We will also be focussing on kindness especially being kind with our words.   

Flu Vaccine

The Flu Vaccine has been rescheduled for Friday 17th November for the whole school. If your child has had the vaccine in the last few weeks, please let us know as soon as possible.
Congratulations

Congratulations to Belnaleck Art McMurroughs on their great win at the weekend. Good luck in the final, we ‘re all behind you!!!
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We had a  great Halloween party before the break. Special thanks to Fiona McManus for decorating the Hall for us and to the PFTA for providing the disco. We are so lucky to have such great support. Thanks very much.
Some photos of us at Halloween, check out the website for more photos.
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Money Monday

Please ensure all dinner money is sent in to the school on Monday mornings, on an envelope with the child’s name and the days they are taking dinners. Thanks very much

Christmas Event ;

The Christmas Carol Service involving all classes will take place on Tuesday 12th December beginning at 7.00 p.m . All classes will be taking part. We look forward to seeing you there. 
We will be going to the Pantomime on Friday 8th December in Devenish College.
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First Communion will take place in St Mary’s Church on Saturday 12th May at 11.00 a.m

Confirmation

[image: image7.jpg]



Confirmation will take place on Sunday 22nd April at 3.00 p.m in St Mary’s Church here in Arney.
Mathletics

The school has signed up to Mathletics: an online Maths programme to support children’s learning in Maths. This programme is aimed at Year Four–Seven children. Children can log on at home and complete activities or play Maths games in a very safe child friendly environment www.Mathletics.co.uk- all children have their log on details in their homework books. Do encourage your children to use Mathletics at home. Children should aim for 1000 points per week this is very achievable for all children. 
Purple Mash

Purple Mash is another way your child can safely play online. Every child can access Purple Mash at home through a secure login portal. Purple Mash is suitable for all children in the school and safely explores all elements of the ICT curriculum. Children from Year 4-7 have their own log in details, children from year 1-3 can log on using the following login

www.purplemash.co.uk
bt92 2ab-click on our school

username:example_pupil

password:moon25

Do This In Memory

The first Do This In Memory Mass for Year Four will take place on Sunday 25th November at 10.00 a.m . All Year Four children should attend with their families in preparation for First Communion.

Drama
We are hoping to have Drama for all classes after Christmas , beginning in January,  culminating in a performance in June. The PFTA are paying for this through monies collected at our bag-packing events. We bag-packed in Tesco last month collecting around £500.This month we have secured a spot in ASDA on 18th November to bag pack there also. This is a great way to raise money but we really need more help if we are to collect enough to pay for the Drama. If you can spare an hour on 18th November please add your name to the list on the front door of the school. 
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Thank you to all who attended our recent AGM. We would like to welcome Denise Quinn as our new secretary and thank Una Greene our outgoing secretary for all her hard work and contributions to the PTFA.

Treasurer Fiona Leonard and Chair Edel Dolan have agreed to stay on the PTFA for another year. New members always welcome.

A copy of the minutes of the AGM will be available on the school website.

Next PTFA meeting will be held in the school on 20th Nov @ 9pm, we would like to set a date for the Spring Fete and organize a sub committee to run with this. Your support is appreciated.

Bag pack in Asda on Sat 18th Nov- Sign-up sheet available at the school or email MullymeskerPTFA@gmail.com with your availability and details.

Proceeds from the bag packs is to fund Drama classes after Christmas.

Personalized drawings for the Christmas Cards to be sent in to the school next week. £5.00 per pack of 5.

Please send in payment with the drawings.

Classlist

Due to recent and forthcoming changes in Data Protection Legislation, we need to change the way that we protect our data. From December 1st therefore, we are introducing a new online system called Classlist, which will simplify the whole process and give parents more control over how much data they wish to share. Our school’s Classlist site will enable you locate items lost and found, to contact other parents safely and securely and to keep up to date with events organized by the school & PTFA.  This site has been set up by parents for parents and is completely free for parents to use.

You can join now by visiting https://www.classlist.com and searching for our School, St Mary’s, Mullymesker, Enniskillen.  After your request has been validated, you can log in and use the site, either through a web-browser or using an app. There is an iOS app and an Android app available. We believe that Classlist will help to create a welcoming and engaging community amongst our parents and would encourage you to be a part of it. 

Edel Dolan

